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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
CH A T T A NCCG A T r N N E f,S E E 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

.

Aur,ust 23, 1979

%

: : Jaued P. O'Reilly, Director
( i< ice of Inspection and Enforce. tent

Nuclear Regulatory Conclusion.:.

i~, ion 11 - Sulte 3100
t i'l :1arietta Street
ttanta, Georgia 30303

: . ar Mr. O'Reilly :

! t. closed is our respcnse to W. B. Kenna's July 30, 1979, letter,
,iI:WJI 50-259/79-11, 50-260/79-11, and 50-296/79-11, concerning
i,tivities at Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant which appeared to be in

pt neoapliance with NRC requirements. The enclosed response revises
;,i rtions of the original responsa made to the subject inspection
: s poet by J. E. Gilleland's letter to you dated June 21, 1979. Our
a sponse contains physical securit.y information that is exempt from
' inclosure in accordance with 10 CFR Part 2.790. We, therefore,
:equest that the enclosed reuponse not be placed in the Public
Doc eent Room. If you have any questions, please call Tish Jenkins

t Is 854-2014.

Very truly yours.

TENNESSCE VALLEY AU1110RITY

}\.h 24
L. M Mills, Ma ager
Nuclear degulation and Safety
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